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06 April 2011

Dear Mr Ranatunga,

It's with great pleasure that I write to commend you on your outstanding academic performance last year.

You achieved a Grade Point Average above Distinction level in the courses you completed towards your academic 
program:

Bachelor of Software Engineering

As a result, you are now one of the top performing students in one of the top ranking universities in the world.  
You can be justifiably proud of this great achievement.  As much as anything else, it's people like you who have 
made our University what it is.

ANU graduates include outstanding achievers in all walks of life. I hope that you, like them, will use the educational
foundation you receive during your time with us to build a rich, rewarding, and productive life.  I also hope that 
when you complete your program you will stay in touch with us through the Alumni Association. 

Congratulations on an excellent year, keep up the good work, and all the best for the future. 

Yours sincerely

Gareth Evans
CHANCELLOR
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